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| am excited to announce that the upcoming Netflix feature film wilt soon be shooting a scene in your
neighborhood! “Rustin” is based off the life of 1960’s Civil Rights leader Bayard Rustin who is best known as an
adviser to Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. and helping organize the 1963 March on Washington.

We will be filming scenes for the movie along Fifth Avenue on Thursday, October 21st and need your help to
make these days a success.

In anticipation of our filming, we ask that all residents and business please take note of the following:

STREET CLOSURES

5™ Avenue between Dithridge Street and Clyde Street
N. Neville Street at Ellsworth Avenue & S. Neville Street at Henry Street

N. Craig Street at Bayard Street & S. Craig Street at Henry Street

Please note that residents and businesses along N. Craig Street will be allowed to gain entry

to go to and from any parking lot and/or parking garage but will not be able to proceed past
QOakland Catholic High School.

NO PARKING (signs will be posted in advance)

Devonshire Street between 5™ Avenue and Bayard Street (Midnight 10/18 through 9pm 10/22)
5th Avenue between Craig Street and Neville Street (Midnight 10/20 through 9pm 10/22)
N.Neville Street between 5" Avenue and Ellsworth Avenue (Midnight 10/21 through 9pm 10/21)
N.Craig Street between 5th Avenue and Bayard Street (Midnight 10/21 through 9pm 10/21)

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the impact of our filming please do not hesitate to reach oyt
to me at the phone number or email below. Please note that our production is following all CDC guidelines to
mitigate any potential spread of COVID-10, and we are working with City of Pittsburgh, Pittsburgh Police and
the Pittsburgh Film Office to ensure a safe and harmonious experience for our production and your
community. Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation!

Eric Rasmussen, Assistant Locations Manager
412-727-4689

Bippin1702@yahoo.com



